
Oregon Narcotics Enforcement Association

March 31, 2025

Dear Colleagues:

In keeping with the Oregon Narcotics Enforcement Association’s (ONEA) commitment to contributing to the 
health and welfare as well as the professional, personal and academic growth of its members and their families, 
the ONEA Executive Board is proud to request applications for two college scholarships. One $1,500 college 
scholarship will be awarded to a deserving dependent of an ONEA member who will graduate from high school 
at the end of the current academic year and who will attend an accredited college or university during the next 
academic year. Another $1,500 college scholarship will  be awarded to a deserving dependent of an ONEA 
member  who is  currently  a  college  student  attending  an accredited  college  or  university  and who will  be 
attending an accredited college or university during the next academic year. 

The scholarship application  forms along with the qualifications  and requirements  are  attached.  Scholarship 
materials, as well as ONEA membership information, are also available on the ONEA website's home page at 
www.onea.org. Completed application packets must be received no later than April 30, 2025, and are to 
be emailed to Terra Duncan at tduncan@onea.org in PDF form.

An ONEA Scholarship Committee will review the application materials in May 2025 and will award 
the scholarship by June 1, 2025.  All applicants will be notified of the outcome of the process in 
writing. The awarded  scholarship  funds  will  be sent  to  the  recipient’s  college  or university  financial 
aid  office  upon enrollment.

On behalf of the ONEA Executive Board, I would like to invite members with eligible dependents to participate 
in  this  opportunity.  Please  contact  ONEA  Executive  Director  Kevin  Walruff  at  (541)  944-7798  or 
kwalruff@onea.org if you  have  any  questions  about  the  scholarship  program  or  if  you  are  interested  in 
becoming an ONEA member.

Sincerely,

Jerry Drum, President
jdrum@onea.org

PO Box 938
Camas, WA  98607 
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ONEA Executive Board Members

Executive Director
Kevin Walruff
Western States Information Network

Region II Vice President
Ned Walls
Oregon-Idaho HIDTA

Region IV Vice President
Drew Hubel
Pendleton Police Department

Sergeant-At-Arms
Brandon Boice
Oregon State Police

President
Jerry Drum
Albany Police Department

Region I Vice President
Jason Buelt
Beaverton Police Department

Region III Vice President
Brent Sitowski
Oregon State Police

Secretary / Treasurer
Colene Domenech
WSIN Coordinator / ATF, Retired

Administrative Assistant
Terra Duncan
Oregon Narcotics Enforcement Association

PO Box 938
Camas, WA  98607 
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